| appose the bill HB 2804 because | personally work in a pet store which would be greatly affected were
this bill to go through. The puppies we sell in our store come from local breeders and family's who love
their animals and take good care of them. We ensure that our puppies are healthy and happy; seeing a
veterinarian before they go home with a family. Our customers love to come into the store and know

that we love our animals as well.



